27th September 2021

Bishops Tawton
Primary School

Good morning,

The weather on Thursday isn't looking great for our trip to Exmoor but the good news is we will still be
going ahead and we are now heading to the Pinkery Education Centre.

The children WILL need:

e Wellies/Shoes that can get wet and muddy - the children will be pond dipping/walking on rough
and muddy terrain

o Waterproofs - the forecast is for wet and windy and it will be much cooler up on Exmoor

o Afull set of clothes to change into and a spare pair of shoes (ALL IN A BAG)

¢ A backpack with a snack, lunch and a water bottle inside

Thank you for your support,

Mrs Hughes, Mrs Lintin and Miss Rhoads

Please find below the email that was sent out last week about the Exmoor trip.

Dear Parents,

As part of our topic learning, we are planning to take Lundy, Saunton and Exmoor Classes on a field trip

to Exmoor. The children will be outside all day learning about the locality and wildlife.

We will be going on Thursday 30th September during normal school hours.

Your child will need to wear an old t-shirt and a jumper (as it can be a lot cooler on Exmoor), with trousers or
leggings. Please do not send them in jeans as these are very uncomfortable if they get wet. Also they will need to
wear comfortable sturdy footwear as we will be walking on rough terrain. Please provide your child with a
waterproof coat and trousers in case of rain. Also your child will need a backpack to carry their lunch and water
bottle in.

A packed lunch, snack and water bottle will be needed as we are out all day. If you would like the school to provide a
packed lunch for your child please contact the office by Tuesday 28th September.

So the trip can take place, we are asking for voluntary contributions of £10.80. Please pay via your child’s eduspot
account.

Thank you for your support

Mrs Hughes, Mrs Lintin and Miss Rhoads



